
KIRKBY MALZEARD AND DISTRICT FLOWER AND PRODUCE SHOW 

SUNFLOWER COMPETITION 

Sadly, the Flower and Produce Show had to be cancelled but we wanted to 

salvage something from the Schedule and went ahead with the Sunflower 

competition, open to all ages this year. We are very grateful to everyone who 

supported the event by entering and we were particularly delighted that a 

number of children had sown seeds during lockdown and we were able to see 

the results of their efforts and the care they had taken in watering and 

nurturing their plants. In fact, the winners of the tallest sunflower competition 

were Skylah and Talia from Grewelthorpe. A number of their seeds had 

germinated but the tallest one measured 2.84m. Well done girls. 

 

                                 

 



 

Some of the sunflowers had already flowered and were being left for the birds 

to eat, others had yet to flower but we measured the heads of those that were 

in still intact and the biggest sunflower head, at 220mm across, was grown by 

Andrea Widdowson. Congratulations. 

          

Other entries in the tallest sunflower category were: 

 

Susan Cooper                  2.1m    

                                     

             

                                           

                                    

Jen Hurford                  1.55m 

 

 

 

 



Connie and Ronnie        0.73m 

                                                                           

Malcolm/Christine Brigg    2.4m    

 

 

Andrea Widdowson      2.2m 

 

Margaret Vasey         1.73m 

    

 

Susan Peacock            2.12m 

 

 

 

Lily Harrison  1.34m 

 



George and Euphemia    2.12m 

 

Izzy and Matthew        1.96m 

Sharon Wood               1.72m 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The winners of the tallest sunflower 

and the sunflower with the largest 

head each receive a £10 garden 

voucher. All other entries made by 

children have been awarded a £5 

voucher so they can visit a garden 

centre and buy seeds for next years 

Show.

                                          

 

                          

 

 


